
NUCLEARREGULATRYRREPONDEN o UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION V .  
1990 N. CALIFORNIA BOULEVARD 
SUITE 202, WALNUT CREEK PLAZA ' .oc . , 

WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596 

March 11, 1980 

Mr. Farrel Sveslosky 
6561 Cerritos Avenue 
Long Beach, CA 90805 

Dear Mr. Sveslosky: 

This is in response to your letter of February 21, requesting 
that the NRC not issue operating licenses for the San Onofre 
Units 2 and 3. Public hearings on this matter will be held 
in the vicinity of these plants, probably next year. A 
decision on the issuance of.the operating licenses will be 
made by an Atomic Safety and Licensing Board upon conclusion 
of those hearings.  

I am forwarding your letter to our Headquarters in Washington, 
D.C., for inclusion in the docket file on this project so that 
others interested in this matter may be made aware of your 
views.  

Very truly yours, 

James G. Hanchett 

Public Affairs Officer 

cc: w/ine to SECY HQ of a.


